
Call of Grace Ministries 
Come unto Me. . .I will give you rest 

 

Dennis Mohr (618) 694-8199  

14549 Stacy Lane dennis@callofgrace.org 

Marion, IL 62959 

 

October 10, 2015 
 
Brothers and Sisters, 

I spent eight days serving our Lord at the Kansas State Fair with the John 3:16 Horseshoe Ministry in 

September.  What a blessing!  The horseshoes have the Scripture reference 

John 3:16 stamped into the metal of the shoe.  They are also stamped with the 

name of the person receiving the horseshoe.  These horseshoes 

are given away to anyone who will listen while someone shares 

the Gospel with them.   

During the 10 days of the fair, 2,750 horseshoes were given 

away and 154 people confessed Jesus as their Lord for the first 

time!  People of all ages fell under the conviction of the Holy Spirit as the 

truth of the Gospel was spoken!  Boys and girls, men and women, and 

husbands and wives received Jesus!  I remember: 

 Aubrey who left with the light of Jesus in her eyes and the assurance of 

her salvation in her heart! 

 David, a father of three, who is now able to be the example of a Godly 

man and husband for his wife and children! 

 Kenneth and Nora who have been married 5 years.  The two can 

now truly be one because Jesus is Lord of their lives! 

Please be in prayer for your baby Brothers and Sisters, and the churches 

that follow up with them, as the Lord carries on His good work in them 

until the day of completion in Christ Jesus.  Pray also for those in whom 

a seed was planted.  May the Lord bring them to harvest! 

During the month of October, we will be sharing Christ in local venues.  We will also be seeking the 

Lord's direction for how He would expand the territory of Call of Grace.  We ask for your prayers for 

those who will hear the word of Christ, wherever it may be.  We ask also that you agree with us in 

prayer as we ask for His wisdom to know the path we should be on in facilitating this ministry for His 

Glory. 

Until Jesus comes, 
 

 
 
 

Dennis & Cindy Mohr 

We are seeking prayer warriors to pray for us as we move forward in the Lord's calling.  If you will commit to pray for us, 
please contact us and let us know.   

Call of Grace Ministries is a 501(c)3 ministry.  If you are led to support this ministry, your contributions are tax deductible. 

Multiple groups hearing the Gospel. 


